
BACKCOUNTRY WATER

Backcountry use at Crater Lake 1s being promoted and with the increase of
use, we need to be more aware of the quality of our backcountry water sources
The following is a proposed water testing plan for the summer of 1980. The
table indicates testing sights and frequency for testing of the backcountry
water sources. In addition to these streams, the lake should be tested twice
a month and the Munson Creek which follov/s the power line should also be
tested. With this data we will be able to make managenient decisions as to
future testing locations and frequency.












